
DIVISION OF PLANT INDUSTRY - THE CUNNINGHAM LASORATORY 

MILL ROAD, ST. LUCIA, SW.6, QLD. TELEPHONE 73121. TELEGRAMS CORESEARCH BRISBANE 

RJVV:JB 11th March, 1964. 
G 14/1 

Mr. G. Reber, 
C.S.I.R.O. ,
 
Tasmanian Regional Laboratory,
 
Stowell Avenue,
 
HOBART. TA~rrA.
 

Dear ~[r. Reber, ' 

Arthur Yates and Company of Brisbane have forwarded me 
copies of their correspondence with you about the effects of twining 
on yield of legumes. The season is too far advanced to do anything 
about this now but if you are still interested I suggest you write to 
me in October. I will do what I can to put down a small experiment 
for you. 

Yours sincerely, 

4~~' 
PLANT INTRODUCTION OFFICER 

COMMONWEALTH SCIENTIFIC AND INDUSTRIAL RESEARCH ORGANIZATION, AUSTRALIA 


